
 

 

 

CSR to the Orphanage of The New Fajar Foundation 

The time passed so quickly and it turned out that now it had arrived the end of 2019. CSR which was 

held on December 21st 2019 was greeted with joy by the children and this time, our CSR INPRASE 

GROUP brought swimming athletes and played together with children. 

 
(Jakarta, Desember 21st 2019, The children playing games) 

 
The togetherness of the children could be seen from every game, started with a simple guessing 

game, passing basketball and lastly, a dance rhythmic gymnastics. It looked like they worked well 

together and enjoyed all games. Even though they had played games and gymnastics, they were still 

full of enthusiasm, so awesome. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

       
 

 
(The children playing games with member of YIGP) 

 

At the end of the activity, the children presented a dance to the board member of the Care 

Generaton Fondation, and all of members of the foundation greeted by saying Thank You, Merry 

Christmas and Happy New Year. 

Finally, the entire Company and Foundation of INPRASE GROUP, wished you a Merry Christmas and 

Happy New Year, hopefully next year will be a year full of blessings for all. 

 

 

 



 

 

 


